From: Rasoulinejad, Ali

Sent: Tuesday, September 27, 2022 3:35 PM

To: DeCillis, Michael; Borges, Eddie

Subject: FW: Council District 6 - Needs to be revised
Attachments: Manhattan-Rejected-Revised-Map-20220922.pdf

Nevermind, see below:

From: Brewer, Gale <GBrewer@council.nyc.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, September 27, 2022 3:23 PM

To: Public Testimony <PublicTestimony@redistricting.nyc.gov>

Cc: Puder, Shulamit <SPuder@council.nyc.gov>; Gale Brewer <gab@pipeline.com>; Brewer, Gale
<GBrewer@council.nyc.gov>

Subject: Council District 6 - Needs to be revised

Re-Districting Commission:

| am requesting that you REJECT the map for Council District 6. | was under the impression that the northern
portion of Council District 6

would be a straight line across West 96 Street from Central Park to the Hudson River. The REJECTED map puts
the heart of the West 90s - an area that

is very much a part of the Upper West Side - into District 7. | live near this area - though the map is hard to
read. My house might be in this area.

The map is impossible to read but the carve out down to the West 92 or 90 Street should be in CD 6 and not
CD7.

| look forward to a map that cuts across West 96 Street - the entire street and does not carve out. | am happy
to go a bit south if that is necessary.

Thank you for your attention to this important issue.

Gale A Brewer

City Council
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